Columbus, Georgia

Georgia’s First Consolidated Government
P. O. Box 1340, Columbus, Georgia 31902-1340

To: CCG Employees and Media,

The Government Center Tower and East and West Wings of the Government Center will
be closed today due to a break in a 2 inch water main that feeds the boiler on top of the
Government Center Tower, causing offices to flood rendering the building not useable today.
Maintenance is working to repair the problem and vendors are on site to remove the water and
clean up the damage. The public will be notified later today regarding when the buildings will
be back in service to resume normal city business. Please stay tuned to local media for
continuous updates.

If you have questions or need clarification, please contact City Manager Isaiah Hugley at 706-
326-7624.
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